
GENERAL CONVENTION IS COMING
 

The General Convention of The Episcopal Church is 
coming to the Diocese of Texas. This triennial convention 
is responsible for conducting the business of The 
Episcopal Church. And, we need your help! Sign up 
to let us know you would like to volunteer for General 
Convention, being held in Austin. Volunteer shifts are 
available from June 29 to July 13. 

If interested, go to our Facebook page www.facebook.
com/general.convention.2018.volunteers and click the 
Sign Up button. That way, you will have first pick of 
shifts when registration opens The Feast of the Epiphany, 
January 6, 2018!

No matter your talents or physical abilities, there is an 
area for you to share your gifts with General Convention 
and The Episcopal Church. For one shift or many, we 
would love to see the Diocese in all its unique and diverse 
mission and ministry.




